
Kirkby on Bain  
Church of England Primary School  

  

‘Learning together for life’  

 

Tuesday 3rd May 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

We all hope you enjoyed a lovely bank holiday weekend. This term is now in full swing and school feels the most normal it has 

felt for a long time. Hooray! 

 

Shining a light! 
A huge well done and a big                                                                                                             to our fabulous children and staff in Oak Five for the 

amazing fundraiser they held for Ukraine, on Friday 29th May. The children came up with the ideas, organised the stalls, spread 

the word and created some fabulous memories for us all with the help of their brilliant staff team. We are so proud of you all!  

Thank you to everyone who got involved in any way to support these wonderful, kind and caring children to take action and 

make a difference. There is a video capturing some highlights on our school Facebook page and school website. 

 

Some reminders and some new dates  

Following on from the initial dates shared via Seesaw, we are getting increasingly excited about all the wonderful things we will 

be able to do that we have missed or had to edit for the last few years.  

Thank you again for your help with the survey. It has helped us to shape the best events for us to organise for sharing with you.  

 

Open House Events – come and spend some time with your child in their classroom:  

Oak Six Class - Tuesday 17th May, 2.40pm  

Oak Five Class – Tuesday 17th May, 2.40pm 

Chestnut One Class – Wednesday 18th May, 2.40pm 

Chestnut Two Class - Thursday 19th May, 2.40pm 

Willow Three/Four Class – Friday 20th May, 2.40pm 

 

KS1 SATS will take place during May. 

 

Monday 9th May to Thursday 12th May – KS2 SATS 

 

Friday 27th May - Jubilee Celebration –join us for a picnic lunch at the field (bring your own food and picnic blanket/chair - time 

tbc) and parade through the village back to school with us, or join us from 2pm at the school playground. 

We hope you can join us to mark this special occasion and finish the half term in style! More info will follow but save the date! 

 

Monday 6th June – Term Six starts 

 

Monday 6th June to Wednesday 8th June – Oak Six Residential 

 

Friday 24th June – Non-uniform Day – no charge but we would love some donated tombola prizes for the summer fair 

 

Friday 1st July - Summer Fair – school field – join us from 2pm for family fun – classes will be sharing something during the 

afternoon alongside games, tombola, raffle, refreshments etc. – times to follow. 

 

Monday 4th July – Sports Day – school field – 9.15am start – more details to follow  

w/c Monday 4th July – Oak Production – more details to follow 

w/c Monday 11th July – Annual Reports sent out to parents 

We will update you regarding any new additions as they are arranged. More details will follow but if you think you might be able 

to help, please email admin@kobps.lincs.sch.uk and Mrs Lee or Mrs Revitt will let our Friends of the School team know. They will 

be very grateful of any support you can offer and we can only run these events successfully with additional support.  

mailto:admin@kobps.lincs.sch.uk

